HUSKER BASS CLUB MINUTES

The May 2024 Meeting of the Husker Bass Club was called to order by Kenny Rowe at
7:34 p.m. Tim Gleason read the minutes of the April 2024 meeting and they were
approved. Tim Gleason gave the Treasurer's report, as the Treasurer was absent,
noting that we have $54.00 in petty cash, $1994.96 in checking, $15.00 tournament
fees owed, and $39.00 prepaid tournament fees.

Tom Evans reported on those who are currently signed up for the Roy/Clear
Tournament:

Gleason/T. Rowe
Evans/K. Rowe
Anderson/Bramer
W. Jay/R. Jay

Kenny handed out medals for the Table Rock Tournament held in April held April 20 &
21:

3" Place — Kenny Rowe — 1096 points — 8” lizard

2™ Place — Dean Josten — 1307 points

1t Place - Howie Anderson — 1567 points — tubes and big worms
Big Bass — Howie Anderson 18 %z inches

Kenny asked for leave times for the upcoming Roy/Clear tournament:

Gleason/T. Rowe — Thursday a.m.
Evans/K. Rowe - Thursday a.m.
Anderson/Bramer - Thursday a.m.
W. Jay/R. Jay - Thursday a.m.

Kenny reported that the traditional week for next year’s April tournament falls on Easter
Sunday. So, he recommended that the April 2025 tournament be delayed one week.
While there was no motion or vote on this issue, the general consensus was that this
would be a good idea.

The meeting adjourned at 8:15.



